Coster, C. H. January 20, 1899

C. H. Coster to Jas. J. Hill.

Has talked with Schiff, who stated _that
it would be desirable for the Union Pacific
Road to buy the preferred stock of the
0. R. & N. Company held by the Great Nor-
thern and Northern Pacific Roads. Does
not know how much Hill has told Schiff about
the proposed acquisition of the 0. R. & N.
by the Union Pacific, Northern Pacific and
Great Northern Roads.
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